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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 5 – Residential Visit – Aberdovey – December 2021 

 
 

Now that the lockdown measures are easing, we would like to start making plans for the residential offers 

which will enhance our children’s experiences at Scotch Orchard. Of course, these are all subject to change 

dependant on Government guideline restrictions.  

 

After a successful 2019 trip, we are delighted to offer a residential visit during week commencing Monday 

6th December until Friday 10th December 2021 at The Outwood Bound Trust, Aberdovey, Gwynedd, 

Snowdonia, LL35 0RA. Please visit https://www.outwardbound.org.uk/aberdovey for more information.  

 

During the visit your child will participate in numerous outdoor activities and adventures which aim to 

increase confidence, resilience and determination, whilst being in the wonders of the natural environment. 

The centre accommodation will be group bunk rooms, accompanied by centre staff and teaching staff from 

Scotch Orchard.    
 

Before we confirm our booking and sign our agreement, we need to ascertain if this is a viable residential to 

organise. Due to the fact we can only book in multiples of 12 and taking in account of previous numbers we 

have made an initial reservation for 24 children. The total cost for the visit is £280 which includes 24-hour 

pastoral care, highly qualified and experienced instructors, there are no hidden extra costs as coach travel, 

food, bedding, equipment and insurance are all included. Please fill in the expression of interest form by 

clicking on the following link:  https://tinyurl.com/58bwatfz  

 

Once we know the trip can go ahead, we will update you with how to pay your deposit and the payment plan. 

If your child in in receipt of Free School Meals, and your child would like to attend this trip, we will be able 

to discuss your child attending at a reduced cost.  
 

 

  

Yours faithfully, 
 

L.Braybrooke 

 

Mrs L. Braybrooke  

Deputy Headteacher 
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